Organiser’s comments

The tactical changing of courses in the last few days and on the night was interesting to say the least – it is not often you hear one competitor thanking another for changing his course!!!

The low turn-out was disappointing but despite this there was some very interesting and competitive results and the overall standard did not suffer. There is no doubt that some of us take our night orienteering very seriously.

I was lucky to have such an efficient team of helpers on the night who despite the freezing cold did everything that was needed and more.

Also I cannot thank my Planner Martin Cross and Controller Mark Dyer (BOK) more than enough for all the effort they put into making the evening such a success

Finally thank you to all of you who did turn up – I thoroughly enjoyed having you all there

Chris Branford

WIM

